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Representatives Skroch, Bellew, Fisher, Jones, Paulson, Rohr 

HOUSE BILL NO. 1468 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
I am providing written testimony in favor of this presented bill. As a parent that has a 
child who has experienced adverse reactions related to vaccines I wish I could have 
done things differently. Our child ended up in the hospital multiple times after her 
vaccines, and I wish I would have had the education at this time and known the risks 
involved. Instead I was told they were safe, and we had to do them. As a first time 
parent we simply listened. After our first child's experience, I started digging 
independently and read through the inserts online as these were not offered to me. 
Based on these adverse reactions our child experienced we have worked with our 
medical provider and chose a different course. Please provide the parents with 
unbiased education, let them trust their God given ability to decide, and not feel 
coerced.  
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Thom  


